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This week’s attendance  

superstars are: 

4W 99% 

1L 98.5% 

Reading Raffle 

In our Christmas 
Reading Raffle 

there was a winner 
in each class. 

Happy Reading! 

 

This week’s points totals are: 

Ireland =  4116 

Morrison =  4252 

Welton =  3708 

 

PE Stars 
This week’s winners 
are: 

Harrison 2E 

Bella 6H 

Christian Value: Joy         Learning Behaviour:  Participation         Worship Theme:   Advent 

We can’t quite believe that we have got to the end of 
term and I am sure, like me, we all can’t wait to spend 
time with our families.  

One of the real strengths of our school is that we all 
work together as children, parents, staff and friends to make it a very 
special place to work and learn. This week I have felt a real sense of pride 
in both the delightful Year 1 Christmas concert and the brilliant Key 
Stage 2 Carol concert. Both showed that despite all the difficulties of the 
last term our children have thrived and they still know how to enjoy 
themselves.  

Mr Narborough also managed to make us all smile and forget for a while 
that today was his last day at Kibworth. So many of us will miss him and I 
am sure you will join me in wishing him a happy future. Thank you Luke 
for all you have done for our school. 

As the impact on schools of the Omicron variant is not certain I will make 
sure that I keep you all updated via Parentmail if we need to make any 
changes to our operating procedures in the new term.  

I do hope you all have a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

 
 
 
 

Message from Revd Ludger Fremmer 

From St Wilfrid’s Church we send you all warmest 
greetings for the Christmas Season. We are grateful 
for the many good things the children and teachers 

at Kibworth Primary School achieved during the last year.  

A Bible message: 

An angel of the Lord appeared to the shepherds in the fields … 
he said to them, “Do not be afraid. I bring you good news of 

great joy that will be for all the people.” 

This Christmas may all our fears be replaced with peace and 
joy from God.  With blessings 

St Wilfrid’s Church Events 
Sunday 19th Dec 4 pm: traditional Carol service 

Christmas Day 10.30 am: Family Communion Service 



05.01.2022 first day back 

06.01.2022 Yr 5 Space Centre trip 

 

 

 
18th December -7th January 

 
Year 6 

Isabelle, Frank, Toby, Archie 
and Mia 
Year 5 

Lilly 
Year 4 

Finn, Isadora, Joshua and Millie 
Year 3 

Henry, Lola, Henry and Etta 
Year 2 

Betsy, Alina, Ralph, Ron and 
Rocco 

Year 1 
Jessica, Chase, Ameya,  

Barnaby, Cecily and Casie 
EYFS 

Bea, Jackson and Elinor 

 
 

Save the Date 
Our next virtual meeting will be 

held on Tuesday 18th January 2022  
kpakibworth@gmail.com 

Year 1 news 

On Wednesday 8th December the Year 1 children were very lucky 
to visit the Curve Theatre in Leicester to see a performance of the 
Smeds and Smoos. The children looked at this book as part of their 
oracy curriculum and created their own class book of the Smeds 
and the Smoos. The children really enjoyed watching the perfor-
mance and joining in with the story. 

The children in Year 1 also performed their carol concert this week 
to parents/carers. It was lovely to see and hear the children spread-
ing lots of Christmas joy amongst the school. 

Fundraising Update 
 

We would like to say a huge 
 

“Thank  you”  
 

for your generosity 
 

The total raised was  
 

£342 
 

Current Vacancies 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Midday Manager 
Information can be found  

HERE 
 

Lunchtime Supervisor 
Information can be found 

HERE 
 

 

Term begins again on 
Wednesday 5th January 
 
  

Talented pupils  

Sophie and Adam in 6R are taking part in an outdoor 
concert on Saturday 18th December between 1.00 and 
2.00pm, in the courtyard at The Eco Village, Mar-
ket Harborough. We are so impressed with Adam and 
Sophie for working so hard and having the courage to 
take part in this opportunity. They will be joined by ex 
pupils Ellie, Freya and Amelia. You can have a sneak 
preview by visiting our advent calendar tomorrow 
https://www.thinglink.com/
scene/1514978249724133378?buttonSource=viewLimits 

Toby in 6C is a member of Market Harborough Youth Theatre. He is taking part 
in their performance of the pantomime Jack and the Beanstalk in January and 

would be very happy if any other pupils wanted to watch the show.  
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